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City of St. Paul – City Council February 20, 2019 
15 Kellogg Blvd. West, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
Dear City Council Members,  
 
The St. Anthony Park Community Council recommends that the Saint Paul City Council 

amend Chapter 236 of the Legislative Code regarding plastic packaging, as detailed in File 

Ord 17-29, Version 2. This ordinance would reduce the waste stream that is comprised of 

single use, non-recyclable, non-compostable plastics.  

  

It is critical that we join with other cities in seeking ways to reduce the use of fossil fuel. 

Prohibiting these plastics will motivate development of alternative packaging, may broaden 

public recognition that they are allowed to bring their own containers for this purpose, and 

may serve as encouragement for restaurants to reduce serving sizes so less food is wasted.  

 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kathryn Murray 
Exectutive Director 
kathryn@sapcc.org  
sapcc.org | P: 651-649-5992 
 
 


